
 

 

Thank you for the email . i have read the document and it seems very good 
obviously a lot of work went into it . My only comment is maybe a bit of ambiguity 

regarding the planning position of the incinerator . In the parish submission this 
statement is made 
 '  Additionally proposals for the industrial / commercial development (Use classes B1 

or B8) of the old incinerator site in Hayler’s End will be supported provided they are 
limited to within the original boundaries of the site when it was operational. (See 

inset plan.) Proposals for a change of use of existing premises to business purposes 
will not be approved if they will result in a detrimental impact upon local residents.' I 
presume you mean if it did not reopen as an incinerator then change of use of 

existing premises to business purposes will not be approved if they will result in a 
detrimental impact upon local residents. As opposed to the fact that it will be 

reopening as an incinerator and does not need planning consent .  
I am concerned that the majority of people in the two villages do not seem to 
understand that the Incinerator will reopen and without the need for any planning 

consent , and that they via the parish council voted to refuse a first class forward 
looking eco low energy low waste low water use community of 2 bed and 3 bed 

homes in favour of a specialised waste incinerator .  
I am frankly surprised but i did my best with the three residential applications i made 
for this brown field site .  

 
Thank you for keeping me in the loop and good luck with the plan it is as i said quite 

comprehensive.  
 
yours faithfully peter styles.  
 


